
June 16, 2021 

Washington County Budget Committee 

280 N College Ave. 

Fayetteville, Arkansas 72701 

RE: 2022 Budget Request 

On behalf of the Washington County Rural Fire Association, I am requesting funding for the 2022 year in 

the amount of $1,200,000.00. 

We have not requested an increase in funding since fiscal year 2015 which is currently at $850,000.00.  

The increase requests prior to 2015 was in 2009 at a funding level of $765,000.00 and in 2005 at a 

funding of $625,000.00. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Chris Coker - President 
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